
Chemical Union 
Strengthens 

The Chemical Workers Indus­
trial Union (CWIU) was for­
med in 1974. When the org­
anizing started in Natal 
there had been a longterm 
goal of this union to move 
to other provinces so as to 
fulfil its quest for the 
national organisation of 
chemical workers. 
July 1980 saw this happen 
with the Transvaal forming 
a Branch. This was the dawn 
of the National Executive 
Committee which had been a 
dream over the years. 
Arrangements were made 
there-after and on the 21st 
September 1980 twelve del­
egates and alternates from 
both branches met as the 
National Executive Committ­
ee. Elected to be the first 
President of the CWIU was 
Abbey Cwele Chairman of the 
Henkel shop steward commit­
tee in Durban; J. Ngwane 
Chairman of the Transvaal 
Branch was elected Vice-
President; E. Shabalala of 
Reef Chemicals in the 
Transvaal was elected to be 
Treasurer and C. Ngema as 
General Secretary. 
We owe many thanks to our 
FOSATU brother unions who 
have contributed a great 
deal towards us achieving 
this. 

CHARLES NGEMA. 


